
From: Ross Tompkins
To: ntorrey@selcnc.org; mkimball@selcnc.org; mcclintock.julie@gmail.com
Cc: Maurice Jones; John Richardson; Vencelin Harris; Laura Selmer
Subject: Follow-Up Letter from Town Manager on Police Station Property
Date: Monday, June 24, 2019 1:43:50 PM
Attachments: Town Manager Letter - Written Responses to Questions - 2019.06.24.pdf

Mr. Torrey, Ms. Kimball and Ms. McClintock:
 
Please see the attached letter from Maurice Jones, which he asked me to email to you on his behalf.
 
Ross
 
 Ross Tompkins

Assistant to the Town Manager 
Manager’s Office
Town of Chapel Hill
405 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705

Phone: (919) 968-2707
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